
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 BROCKENHURST STREET - TRAFFIC ISSUES 
 
 Frank Webb, Maude Boyd and Ann Turton, were in attendance to summarise the Brockenhurst 

Street road safety concerns expressed at the public meeting held on 11 June 2003.  Representatives 
from Housing New Zealand and the Police were also in attendance. 

 
 The residents raised concerns about the increased volume and speed of traffic through the 

Brockenhurst Street and Wainoni School area since the closure of Eureka and Carisbrooke Streets for 
the Woolston/Burwood Expressway.  They also expressed concern at dangerous driving by some local 
residents.  Traffic calming measures were requested. 

 
 A separate issue was raised about the difficulty in exiting Hampshire Street onto Wainoni Road 

because of the bus stop near the corner obstructing vision. 
 
 The Board’s decision is recorded under Part C, clause 11 of this report. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


